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Tuesday 8th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tomorrow, Reception will be having a Teddy Bears’ Picnic with our 2025 new starters and their 

parents. We will be having a picnic lunch and taking part in teddy bear themed activities in Forest 

School. 

 

On Wednesday: 

• Please send your child with a teddy bear. If you are able, please put a name label on the 

bear so that we can ensure they all return to their loving homes. 

• Your child will need a packed lunch. If you have ordered a school dinner, MiQuill will 

provide your child with a packed lunch. 

 

I am looking forward to a wonderful day of fun and food! 

 

Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Perrin. 
 

 
 
Reception Class Teacher 

 


